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Comments: I feel compelled to write again in response to some of the comments by people who live on the Eagle

Vail loop where the trail extension is proposed to go. There is an implication from a few who wrote that this trail is

being considered primarily because of requests from the developers of the projects on Hwy 6. It may be the case

that they requested it, but as is evidenced by the support of all of the trail users who have supported this

extension, it is also requested and heavily supported by Eagle Vail residents, and trail users throughout the

valley. In fact the trail will be built sustainably so that it can be navigated safely by hikers and cyclists, just as the

existing Eagle Vail Trail was. It will be maintained as the EV Trail is. And I believe it will cut down on the

incidence of trespassing through properties it runs next to, as there will be an exit at the Beaver Creek side. It

also appears to be further away from the property lines it runs next to than the current social trail. The EV trail

goes close to several properties on Elk Lane, and as the houses are well removed from the high sides of those

properties, as is the case on Deer Blvd., there is minimal interaction between trail users and property owners. It

seems to me that the extension would mitigate trespassing and interactions. This proposed trail is a HUGE

benefit to OUR community. The current EV trail and Everkrisp trails have been great amenities to all of us and

the surrounding community, and I don't see any reason the trail extension would be any different. I look forward

to using this route to access Beaver Creek trails.


